
 
 
 
Process for the selection of Governing Board candidates for the Litchfield Elementary 
School District No. 79:  
 

● Notice posted on the LESD Website and Social Media for two weeks.  
● Application packet available on LESD Website and at the District Office.  
● Applicants submit applications via email potapoff@lesd.k12.az.us or delivered in 

person to the LESD District Office by Friday, January 29, 2021 at 4:00PM.  
● The Governing Board will review and interview applicants Tuesday, February 2, 

2021. 
● The Governing Board may submit up to three names for consideration of 

appointment to fill the vacancy to the Maricopa County School Superintendent.  
● The Maricopa County School Superintendent will review all applications received 

by LESD.  
● The Maricopa County School Superintendent will conduct interviews after 

receiving all the information and recommendations from LESD. 
● The Maricopa County School Superintendent will select and appoint a 

replacement to serve on the LESD Governing Board. 
 


